


 

 

 

ATTENTION 
 
 
 

The GCFI Receptacles were brought in with the Formal Complaint.  
They are being held in the Data Center at the following address: 

 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO  65101 

 
Please call 573-751-7496, or e-mail the Data Center at  
datacenter-psc@psc.mo.gov if you have any questions. 


